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TOLLESON UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 214 
 

GOVERNING BOARD MINUTES 
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 25, 2022 

 
 
 
Due to the lack of a quorum consisting of a majority of the Board membership, the meeting 
was canceled. No business was conducted. 
 
Per Policy BEDC (Quorum): 

“A quorum consisting of a majority of the Board membership shall be necessary to 
conduct any business.  In the event that a quorum is not present within thirty (30) minutes 
of the time scheduled, the meeting may be canceled and another meeting scheduled, with 
due and proper notices as prescribed by policy and law.” 

 
 
FUTURE MEETINGS 

• November 15, 2022 – Regular Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
• December 13, 2022 – Regular Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
• January 27, 2023 – Work Study Session at 6:00 p.m. 
• January 31, 2023 – Regular Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
• February 21, 2023 – Regular Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

 


